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I have grown up with this place has brought so many memories for myself and my 

kids I would hate for the city to take over and people to shut it down because of 

something that is not relevant. Don’t take away tracks where kids can go and not be 

on the streets. These are places of memories and where people come to gather at a 

safe place.  


